Recommendation Report of the Divisional Forest Officer, Giridih East Forest

Division.

The proposed diversion for Construction of 33/11 KV Po»ggr Sub Station includes following

notified forest land. The details of Forest lands are as below :-

Name of Protected Forest
Sl. Thana & Thana No. Plot no.
Village/Mouja area in (ha)
1 ﬁ'ft.-'ff.z _
1 Khapebera Pirtand/99 58 0.5139

The proposed area is vulnerable to erosion and deficient in humus content. Scheme

containing soil conservation measures should be applied for the quality management of forests.

The User Agency has explored all alternatives for the project and the proposed alignment is the

most suitable one. The proposal is clean and recommended to be allowed
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